
 

 

June 7, 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians/Caregivers;  
 
RE:  Hold and Secure at Margaret Twomey Public School and Marathon High School 
 
The Margaret Twomey Public School and the Marathon High School are currently on a 
hold and secure due to an external threat not related to the school.  Please check for a 
message from school messenger from the school.  

 
The Margaret Twomey Public School, Marathon High School and the Superior-Greenstone 
District School Board are cooperating with the Ontario Provincial Police to ensure
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